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Pizza Bid for school year 23/24
Only 1 pizza company responded to our bid for next school year.  Pizza Hut was that company and 
they have increased their pizza cost by 50%.  We have decided at this time to not buy already cooked 
pizza for next school year as we are not sure our budget can handle that large of a jump.

Free School Meals for school year 23/24
Meals will be free for all students next school year.  1 Breakfast and 1 Lunch will be provided to all 
students at no charge.  More specifics and guidance from the State of Minnesota, Food and Nutrition 
department is forthcoming.  Will share that information as it is known.

Summer Meals
Summer meals will be held at the following USDA approved sites.  
Breakfast will be served from 7:30-10:00.  Lunch will start at 11:00 and go to 1:00.  Monday thru 
Friday.  No service on July 4, 2023.
Stowe Elementary, Laura MacArthur Elementary, Denfeld Highschool, Piedmont Elementary
Myers Wilkins Elementary, Lowell Elementary.
Rockridge will also be able to pick up meals from one of the open sites for their programs.
We do anticipate working with the Local Boys and Girls clubs, as well as other city-wide groups to 
provide bag lunches.

Afterschool At-Risk Supper Meal Program – Denfeld Highschool-Administrative Review
An Administrative review was conducted by the State of Minnesota, Department of Child and Adult 
Food Programs for the Month of April.  No significant findings were noted.  The reviewer was 
complimentary on the high level of service provided to her and the students.  Next review will be in 3 
to 5 years.


